
Dates for your diary: 

 

8th November  

Open Evening 

6-8.30pm 

 

13th November  

Parents Evening 

4-6pm 

 

15th November  

Parents Evening 

6-9pm 

 

16th November 

Children in Need 

Wear Spots! 

 

9th December 

Christmas Carol 

Service 2pm 

 

10th December 

Christmas Lunch 

 

11th December 

Christmas Parties 

 

14th December 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

School finishes at 

Noon 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 2nd November 2018 

Open Evening Thursday 8th November 

6-8.30pm 

 

Please come and join us for canapés at our open evening.  It is an 

excellent opportunity  to look through your child’s work and speak 

with their teacher.  May we take this opportunity to remind you 

that, with the exception of our current Form VI, we are unable to 

accommodate any current Oxford House pupils, small children or 

babies on this evening. We look forward to seeing you. 

Last year we collected food to support our local food 

bank which was a huge success. We are continuing 

to support them again this year so, if you would like 

to contribute, please could we ask you to bring in 

your donations to your child’s classroom by Friday 

30th November. A list of suggested goods to donate 

will be sent out via School Comms. Thank you. 

Children in Need  -  Friday 16th November  

This will be a non-uniform day so wear something Spotty. 

Please could you bring a £1 minimum donation to support such 

a worthwhile charity. 



Gentle reminders: 

Please can we remind you of the importance of labelling all items of uniform, 

school bags and sports bags. With all our pupils wearing the same uniform, if 

items are misplaced it can be difficult and time consuming identifying the owner.  

Well done to Stefan and Kaven in FII 

who have successfully completed 

football trials with Colchester United 

U7’s Academy. They both played 

their first competitive match against 

Norwich City and won 4-3! Stefan 

scored their 3rd goal and Kaven did 

an excellent job as their Goalkeeper. 

We love to hear what the children 

achieve outside of school. 

All payments for Breakfast 

Club will be added to your 

next invoice. Cash cannot 

now be accepted. 

Breakfast Club starts at 

7.45am, last entry 8.10am 

We are aware that there are 

currently issues with obtain-

ing some sizes of uniform 

from our suppliers. We have 

been in contact with Coes to 

address the situation.  

Please can the School remind parents and carers that stopping 

on the zigzag lines is both a danger to their own children and to 

other students, it is also illegal.  

Poppies are available to 

purchase in the lobby at 

the beginning and at the 

end of the school day. 

2019/2020 term dates are now 

available on the website. 

Happy Diwali! The children 

throughout the school have 

started learning about Diwali in 

class this week. They are really 

enjoying it and they are looking 

forward to carrying on next 

week. 

We are very proud 

of Form VI and 

their 11+ results, 

Well done! 

Cookery after school club will 

not be running on Thursday 

8th November due to the Open 

Evening event. 


